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Harbourside Village Mindarie 
RESIDENTS' COMMITTEE 

7 Honiara Way, Mindarie WA 6030 

Phone: 94077286 (Chairperson) 93058710 (Secretary) 

At the Residents' General Meeting held on Friday 27 September 2013 the following 
Residents were elected to the Harbourside Village Residents' Committee for 2013/2014 
In Alphabetical order: 


Amor, Dave; 
Beesley, Lyn; 
Kavanagh, Mike; 


Kearney, Gaye; 
Lambert, Graeme 
Martin, Ann; 
Ray, Michael; 


Slimper, Ray; 
Stirling, Alan; 
White, Geoff. 

The Residents Committee met on Tuesday 1 October and the following Office Bearers 
have been appointed by the members of the Residents Committee: 


Chairman: 
Alan Stirling 


Deputy Chairman: 
Graeme Lambert 


Secretary: 
Ann Martin 

The Residents Committee also appointed the following members to the Advisory 
Board that meets with Lend Lease management on a quarterly basis regarding all 
aspects of village management. 

Alan Stirling (RC Chair is an ex-officio member) 
Lyn Beesley 

Alternates: Mike Kavanagh, Ray Slirnper. 
Communication with Residents Committee: 

Should you wish to communicate to the Residents Committee (RC) on any aspect of the 
village operations, and you are encouraged to do so, then please do so in writing and 
only to the Secretary Ann Martin by Email and copy to the RC Chairman by Email, or deliver to the Village Reception desk clearly marked to the Residents' Committee Secretary's attention by no later than  one week before the scheduled meeting dates.

The RC meets on the second Monday of each month and the General Meetings are on 
the last Friday of February, May, August and November each year so any written 
communication is therefore required one week before these dates or it will have to be 
carried over to the next meeting. This is necessary to ensure we have adequate time for 
full consideration by your representative committee. 

I congratulate all of the above members for providing their considerable time and energy 
and we all look forward to assisting all village residents and village management in 
addressing the various needs of the village over the next 12 months. 
Kind regards 

Alan Stirling, Chairman, Residents Committee 
7 October 2013 

